
Welcome

You have been selected to take a short, 15-minute survey about your experiences as an election official and 

your use of FVAP products and services in the recent Federal Election.  When you click the Continue button 

below, you will be asked to: 

� Read the Agency Disclosure Notice and Privacy Notice
� Complete the survey

Thank you for your time and participation.

Section 508 Compliance
The U.S. Department of Defense is committed to making electronic and information technologies accessible to individuals with disabilities in 
accordance with Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act (29 U.S.C. §794d), as amended in 1999.  Send feedback or concerns related to the 
accessibility of this website to:  DoDSection508@osd.mil.  For more information about Section 508, please visit the DoD Section 508
Website.  Last Updated:  08/13/2013
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